
ASSOCIATION FOR CANADIAN STUDIES 
IN AUSTRALIA AND NEW Z E A L A N D 

C A N A D I A N S T U D I E S C O N F E R E N C E 

'88 

The fourth biennial conference of the Association for Canadian 
Studies in Australia and New Zealand ( A C S A N Z ) wi l l be held at 
University House, on the campus of The Australian National 
University, Canberra, from Wednesday to Friday, 22-24 J u n e 
1988. 

A C S A N Z is an association to promote contact among Australians 
and New Zealanders with interests in Canada or Canadian Stud­
ies and to foster communication between people in all three 
countries involving issues of common concern. 

Since 1988 is Australia's Bicentenary Year, A C S A N Z is making 
special efforts to ensure our fourth biennial conference is an 
outstanding success. Overseas visitors attending the conference on 
this occasion wil l have the chance of visiting the national capital 
during the Bicentenary Year. 

The conference is multidisciplinary and wil l include sessions on 
history, literature and politics and, at the discretion of the pro­
gram convenors, possibly other areas as well. 

There is no conference theme, but there wi l l be a number of 
keynote speakers invited to explore particular topics in plenary 
sessions. In keeping with the established aims of A C S A N Z , papers 
on comparative topics as well as Canadian topics wi l l be pre­
sented. 

Send enquiries or notice of intention to attend (with information 
as to number of persons and preference for on-campus or city 
hotel accommodation) to: Secretary, Fourth Biennial Conference 
of Canadian Studies, Conventions Department, P . O . Box 489, 
G . P . O . , Sydney, N . S . W . 2001, Australia. 





Nadine Gordimer 

Special Number 

ARIEL invites submission of articles and appropriate 
poems for a special issue on Nadine Gordimer. Planned 
for October 1988, the issue will be co-edited by Pro­
fessor Rowland Smith of Dalhousie University. 

Submissions should reach the editors at ARIEL by 31 
M a y 1988. 


